
 

 

 March 7, 2014 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
Christmas Blessings 
The Christmas season gives us a 
wonderful opportunity to tell 
the Japanese about Christ our 
Savior, whose birth we celebrate. 
Japanese religions are based on 
myths, not historical events. 
Many Japanese are surprised to 
learn that Jesus was a real 
historical man who actually 
lived on this earth. 
 
During the past Christmas 
season, God sent many people 
our way. He blessed us with a 
high of 54 in our services. Mrs. 
Wakai was one of the many who attended. Since then, she has come every Sunday. Please pray with us for 
Mrs. Wakai. Pray that she will soon realize her need for Christ our Savior. 
 
A New Year Preaching Series 
From January, we began a series on “Growing Up Like Christ”. Pray that God will bless His Word with 
changed lives. Please pray that God will work in our own lives and the lives of all those attending Agape 
Bible Baptist Church. Pray that we will all grow up and look more like our wonderful Savior. 
 
A New Tract for 2014 
After we finished passing out last year’s 60,000 tracts, a brand new batch of 65,000 tracts (for 2014) arrived 
from the printers. Please pray for us as we again go door to door delivering the gospel message to the people 
of Nagaoka. Pray that God will bless and use His Word. Pray for many Japanese to come to the Savior. 
 
A Smart Phone Friendly Website 
Perhaps you’ve already visited our website: www.burgetts2japan.org. If so, thank you. We’ve upgraded it. 
Now, it is smart phone (or tablet) friendly. Please drop by and check it out and let us know what you think. 
 
Thank You So Much! 
Thank you for praying for us and our work in Japan. God bless you as you 
continue to serve our wonderful Lord. 
 
Co-Laborers for Christ, 
 
 
Mike & Cindy Burgett 
 


